
 

Summit Lake Tribal Council is notifying all Members that there is going to be 
notifications to participate in a Secretarial Election coming this year 2019-2020: 
 

Please read the below instructions: 
 

❖ Member of Summit Lake Paiute Tribe 
❖ Voting Age of 18 years and older by Secretarial Election time 
❖ IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS PLEASE ASK THE BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS 

REPRESENTATIVE APPOINTED TO HANDLE INQUIRIES… 
 
Please keep an eye out for mailed notices or information pertaining to our 
Secretarial Election they should be arriving soon. If there are updates to your 
Enrollment information please feel free to visit our website: 
https://www.summitlaketribe.org/ 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Summit Lake Paiute Tribe  
 

https://www.summitlaketribe.org/

